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February 22, 2021 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

We are pleased to announce the resumption of our in-person education programming at our 
Winchester and Richmond day school programs beginning March 1!   In certain areas the resumption of 
in-person will be a staggered process with certain groups coming first, followed shortly by others.  Your 
case manager will provide details.   Should you wish to review our school reopening guidance, it is 
posted on our website at: 

https://www.grafton.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Grafton-School-Campus-COVID-19-Mitigation-
Health-Plan-7.9.2020.pdf 

As detailed in the guidance, it is important that we ensure excellent communication between the home 
and the school.  Your assigned case manager is your primary contact inside of Grafton.   

Please take a moment to review the attached screening form – this will need to be sent with your 
child each day.   Screening is an essential way to stay free of the virus in our schools.  Please take this 
responsibility very seriously, and know that we will also be screening all students at the door.  Any 
student without a completed home screening form will be sent home immediately via the 
transportation that brought them to the program.  Any child found to have a fever or any symptoms of 
Covid-19 will similarly be returned home immediately via the transportation that brought them to the 
program. 

We ask that you maintain a safe environment in your home by limiting visitors, not traveling, and 
maintaining high vigilance for any symptoms experienced by any family member.   As a reminder, if 
there should be any Covid-19 direct exposure in the home, it must be reported to your child's case 
manager immediately.   

We are looking forward to greeting your child at our schools, and resuming in –person learning.  Your 
compliance with these protocols will help us ensure that we do not need to interrupt in-person learning 
again at Grafton.  Vaccinations have been offered to our staff, and a large group has opted to receive it.  
That being said, the vaccine is not available to children at this point and we must ensure their safety by 
continuing the screening process that has been in place since March. 

Sincerely, 

 

James Stewart, Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.grafton.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Grafton-School-Campus-COVID-19-Mitigation-Health-Plan-7.9.2020.pdf
https://www.grafton.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Grafton-School-Campus-COVID-19-Mitigation-Health-Plan-7.9.2020.pdf
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Grafton Integrated Health Network 

DAY STUDENT COVID-19 PARENT/GUARDIAN SCREENING FORM 
 
To be completed by guardian daily and sent to school with the student daily. 
 
Date:_____________________ 

 
   Student’s name 

 
 
  SCREENING TEMPERATURE 

 

 

SCREENING QUESTIONS 

Has the student had a fever of 100 or higher, during the past week? 

⃝ Yes ⃝ No 

Has the student been coughing or had unusual shortness of breath, sore throat, chills, body-aches, 
or loss of smell/taste? 

⃝ Yes ⃝ No 

Has the student or any member of the household been tested for the COVID-19 virus, if so what 
was the results? 

⃝ Yes-negative ⃝ Yes-positive ⃝ Not tested ⃝ No-no symptoms 

Has the student traveled outside of the United States, or a high risk area within the United States 
the past month or traveled by airplane? 

⃝ Yes ⃝ No 

If the answer to any of the above questions is yes, the answers should be reviewed with 
your child’s assigned nurse prior to placing on transport to school. 

If over 16 years old, has the youth received a Covid 19 vaccine? 

⃝ Yes- one dose ⃝ Yes- two doses ⃝ Has not received vaccine at this time 

 

 

 

 

If the student’s temperature is at or above 100, 
he/she should not be transported to school and the 

student’s case manager should be notified.

 


